MEMPHIS, THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 1999

THE COMMERCIAL APPEAL

SE5



THE MEMPHIS DEPOT

NOTICE OF RESTORATION ADVISORY BOARD (RAB) VACANT POSITION AS CITIZEN REPRESENTATIVE

The Memphis Depot Restoration Advisory Board has a vacant position for a citizen representative. The Restoration Advisory Board works with the Memphis Depot Caretaker Division on matters relating to our environmental restoration program. The RAB was formed to review documents and work plans, and to share information about the Depot's cleanup activities with the members of the community.

The Memphis Depot RAB currently consists of 12 community members, five civic representatives and three regulatory members who actively participate and attend monthly meetings.

If you are interested in being considered for a position on the Memphis Depot Restoration Advisory Board, we ask that you pick up an application at the Memphis Depot, 2163 Airways Boulevard, Memphis, Tennessee. Applications are available at the security office just inside the front door of the administration building on Airways Boulevard. You can also call Alma Black Moore, Community Relations Specialist, at (901) 544-0613 so that an application can be mailed or faxed to you. All applications must be received by September 30, 1999.